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Vista Gold is pleased to be
associated with the Katherine
Regional Mining and Exploration
Forum this week.

This conference highlights
the significant role mining

is and will continue to play
in the future development
of the Katherine region and
presents an opportunity for
local businesses to meet and

explore possible joint ventures
in the sector.

Vista Gold recently announced
the results of a new preliminary
feasibility study (PFS) for the
project which evaluates two
development scenarios for

Mt Todd including a 50,000
tonne per day mine plan and

a 33,000 tonne per day plan.

Vista Gold President and Chief
Executive Officer Frederick
Earnest said, “The positive
results of this PFS continue

to demonstrate the quality
and scale of the Mt. Todd gold
project. By completing the

PFS analysis on two separate
development scenarios, we

www.mttodd.com.au

are highlighting the flexibility
we have in the development
of this robust project. We have
the option to develop the mine
most appropriate at the time a
development decision is made.
Furthermore, the location of
the project relative to local
towns and labour markets and
the infrastructure investments
made by previous owners of
this project provide potential
construction and operating
advantages relative to many
gold projects.”

“During the balance of 2013,
we will continue to advance
the Mt. Todd gold project.

We will be working with the
Northern Territory Government
to address areas vital for the
completion of a feasibility
study and ultimately for a
project development decision.”

For more information on the
Mt Todd gold project please
visit our website.
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